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NEW PROCEDURES: TRANSPORTATION INFORMATION 
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As of August 20th 2014, parents will be able to access through the SWLSB website their child’s transportation 
information (bus number, stop times, etc.) for the upcoming 2014-2015 school year.  
 

As the information will be available on the website, parents will not receive it by mail as they have in previous years. 
Our goal is to allow parents to have the necessary information related to transportation quickly and at all times during 
the school year. Parents will need the following to access the information: 
 

1) Student file number: 7 digit number on the report card 
2) Your postal code 
3) Parent/Guardian e-mail address 

 
It is important that your child’s school has your accurate e-mail address as well as all updated information relevant to 
your child’s profile (phone numbers, home address, guardian, custody, etc.) to ensure you receive all communications 
sent to parents.  
 
Please contact your child’s school for any updates and modifications, if required.  
 
What’s new for 2014-2015? 
Beginning June 2014, some transportation information will be posted and accessible through the SWLSB website. 
Simply click the “Back to School 2014-2015” icon at www.swlauriersb.qc.ca and you will find all necessary 
transportation information at your fingertips. This information will be updated on a regular basis.  
 
You will find on the website: 

Information Description 

2014-2015 Transportation flyer Transportation rules and information on how to reach 
contractors outside regular hours. 

Bus stop information Find your child’s transportation information (bus stop, 
time, etc.) with a few clicks. 

STL information For students attending one of the Laval High Schools, 
information and all bus routes will be made available. 

 
Any other relevant information regarding transportation will be posted during the course of the school year. 
If you have any questions, contact the School Organization & Transportation Services at 450 621-5600. 
 
School Organization & Transportation Services 
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